From: Young, Nathaniel

Sent: 20 February 2020 15:02

To: Planning

Subject: FW: re : Application 2019/6236/P
Hi,

Please log and redact the comment below.
Kind regards,

Nathaniel Young
Planning Officer

M

Sent: 20 February 2020 15:00
To: Young, Nathaniel <Nathaniel.Young@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: re : Application 2019/6236/P

Dear Nathaniel Young,

1 should like to voice my objection to the proposed works planned for number_ The
residents of this street have had to endure months of disruption, noise, dust and mud from two excavations
in the last year, to say nothing of the suspended parking bays, dumped rubbish, and heavy lorries involved
in the indulgent and selfish desire for more and more space at the expense of those who have to stay in situ
whilst the owners of the properties in question are elsewhere .

I tried to contact Camden Planning early on but found accessing the site impossible.



